                                                                                                    
Container Project 2009 – April Appeal.
Dear Parishioner
Further to our February newsletter, we have now received ‘wish lists’ from our priests.   The most requested items are computers for their Resource Centres, Schools & Seminaries, along with many items for their Communities.  The list is long but we know that their needs are great.

What has been achieved so far:-                                                                                                                            
· We have secured 200 cu ft of space in the July 2009 Malawi Container.

· We have a team of helpers (briefing meeting on 29th April in Fisher Hall)

· We have storage space with 24/7 access & transport.

· We have 3 computers, a printer, 2 scanners & lots of software.

· Many appeal letters have been sent to local companies.

What is still to be done:-
This is where we urgently need your help.  We hope to send at least 18 computers: desktops or laptops, along with printers & scanners to support our projects.  All computers will be checked and any data will be totally erased. 
They need much more than computer equipment, so we are asking for donations of various items of equipment for the schools & the communities we support.   Our suggestions are listed below: -

Schools: Ballpoint pens, pencils & pencil sharpeners, crayons, rulers, rubbers, sellotape, scissors, exercise books, note books & pads, staplers & staples, calculators, chalk, protractors, compasses.

Communities. Lightweight shirts, tee shirts, trousers & shorts, dresses or blouses for adults & children of all ages.  

All the requested items need to be as good as new – Please. 

Once we have all the above items packed, labelled & weighed (hopefully by the end of May) we shall know if we have any space unused. Should this be the case we will launch a second appeal for other items that could be sent.

Do you have? any computers (desktops or laptops) or computer accessories less than 7 years old, or any of the other items listed above, if so please do one of the following: - Either bring them to the Fisher Hall after Sunday morning mass before the end of May, or telephone Brian Wilkins on 01732-366846 and he will collect.   If you worship at Hadlow, please speak to Judith Bogie.
Should you be unable to help with any of the above or you wish to help even further, we would be delighted to receive donations to help with the cost of £1000 for the container space & transportation to Malawi.

